
 

 

Dear Room 1 Families, 

Happy winter! As the weather gets colder, we will continue 

to go outside for recess when possible according to our 

weather policy. Please bring snow pants, boots, hats and 

waterproof mittens for your child along with their winter 

jackets so we can play comfortably! We are happy to keep 

a full set of these items at school unless they need washing. 

It helps to label all these items’ tags with your child’s name 

or initials to avoid confusion. 

Room 1 will be having a small holiday get-together on 

12/20 at 3:15 pm. We would love to see you there! We’ll be 

sharing hot cocoa, reading winter stories and singing some 

short circle time songs! 

Units of Study 

In addition to our regularly rotating shelf work, some 

points of interest for December are:  

Shape: Star 

Color: Blue 

Continent: Antarctica 

IMPORTANT DATES 

Contact Information 
Julia Ketay 

julia@montessoriacademyidaho.com 

Office:  208-344-0004 

Web: Montessoriacademyparkcenter.com 

 

Quote Of the Month 

“Any child who is self-sufficient reflects in their joy and sense of 

achievement the image of human dignity, which is derived from a 

sense of independence” - Maria Montessori 

December 6 Food Drive Ends 

December 13 Winter Camp Sign-Up Closes 

December 9-20 The Giving Tree 

Collecting items for City Light 

December 16-20 Holiday Spirit Week 

December 19 Rm 3 Potluck 11-12p 

December 20 

Community 

Events 

Rm 1 Cocoa & Carols 

3:15PM-3:45PM 

 

Rm 4, 5, 6, 7  

Cocoa and Carols   

9:30 AM—10:30 AM 

 

Kindergarten Performance: 

2:00PM-2:30PM 

Dec 23-Jan 3 School Closed—Winter Break 

Dec 23, 26, 27, 30 

Jan 2, 3 

Winter Camp  
(Optional, sign-up required) 
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